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A\ MEMORIAL DRIVE WEEKEND LANE CLOSURE
Beginning Friday March 15,2013

Over the past week, the City’s contractor, D’Allessandro Corp., began constructing a new 36” drain line between the
new outfall at the Charles River and Western Avenue. In order to expedite this phase of the work and to limit the amount
of disruption to the community during week nights, this work will proceed during the coming weekend. Crews will be working

on a 24 hour basis.

What to Expect During Construction

e Traffic will be limited to single lanes of travel in both directions on Memorial Drive (between Hingham St. and
Western Avenue) from Friday, March 15t at 9 pm to 5am on Monday, March |8th.

(Please see map below for lane closures.)
e  Western Avenue will be consolidated into one lane of travel between Putnam Ave and Memorial Drive.

Access for cyclists and pedestrians using the Charles River path will remain at all times.
Every effort will be made to limit the amount of noise generated, but excavators, saws and other equipment are

required to complete the work.
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Please contact Chris Neil, Community Relations Manager, at 617.349.4825 or cneil@cambridgema.gov
with any questions or concerns. In case of emergency after hours or on weekends, please call the DPW

24-Hour line at (617)-349-4800.
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